OFFICIAL

OFFICIAL

OFFICIAL

	[image: ]

Lord Bourne of Aberystwyth 
House of Lords
London
SW1A 0PW

	Lord Khan of Burnley   
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State


4th Floor, Fry Building
2 Marsham Street
London SW1P 4DF
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29 July 2024




Dear Lord Bourne

Thank you for your contribution to the debate on Tuesday 23 July on The Constitution and Devolution. In the debate, you raised issues regarding the Barnett formula.
I would like to assure you that we are committed to resetting our relationships with the Devolved Governments, with the principles of trust, cooperation and respect.
We are committed to the proper funding of the Devolved Governments. We note the refreshed Scottish Government Fiscal Framework and recognise the need for a similar agreement in Wales. Similarly, we are committed to taking forward discussions with the Northern Ireland Executive on a new fiscal framework.
I will place a copy of this letter in the House Library. 


Yours sincerely, 
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Lord Khan of Burnley 
Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State 
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